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The Troubles of Janice is a historical saga taking place
in 18the Century England centering on an unfortunate
young lady called Janice McCormick, To avoid being
thrown in jail for abortion, she becomes the sexual slave
of a depraved aristocrat and enters his seraglio. After
many tribulations involving a wedding, all sorts of abuse,
the return of a long lost lover, widowhood, and extensive
sex scenes all described in great detail in the first three
parts of the saga, Janice finds herself free. Her enemies
are all dead, her husband left her his fortune, but
England and its uptight manner will reject this merry
widow and so she decides to leave Old Albion and to
travel to Venice, the Italian city that welcomes lovers
from all over the world. The story of her travels and her
meetings with famous people is detailed in this new
episode of her adventures. By the way, two pages of this
volume were misprinted in the original German. We hope
that doesn't break your concentration.
The main objective of the second edition of the
Routledge Handbook of Critical Criminology is twofold:
(1) to provide original chapters that cover contemporary
critical criminological theoretical offerings generated over
the past five years and (2) to provide chapters on
important new substantive topics that are currently being
studied and theorized by progressive criminologists.
Special attention is devoted to new theoretical directions
in the field, such as southern criminology, queer
criminology, and green criminology. The diverse
chapters cover not only cutting-edge theories, but also
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the variety of research methods used by leading scholars
in the field and the rich data generated by their rigorous
empirical work. In addition, some of the chapters suggest
innovative and realistic short- and long-term policy
proposals that are typically ignored by mainstream
criminology. These progressive strategies address some
of the most pressing social problems facing
contemporary society today, which generate much pain
and suffering for socially and economically
disenfranchised people. The new edition of the
Handbook is a major work in redefining areas within the
context of international multidisciplinary critical research,
and in highlighting emerging areas, such as human
trafficking, Internet pornography and image-based sexual
abuse. It is specifically designed to be a comprehensive
resource for undergraduate and postgraduate students,
researchers and policymakers.
Offers a brief history of the city before the author's birth
in 1939, then focuses on the author's life in the city and
the ups and downs it faced during those seventy years.
In 1766 an insatiable vampire sails from London to the
Malabar Coast, aboard an East India Company ship. But
along the shores of the Indus lurk darker and more
ancient powers, and a war is brewing in the night.
ALONG THESE SAVAGE SHORES, WHERE THE
DAYS ARE SCORCHED AND THE NIGHTS ARE FULL
OF TEETH. Two centuries after the first European ship
sailed to the Malabar Coast and made landfall at Calicut,
The East India Company seeks to secure its future along
the lucrative Silk Route, in the year 1766. An old evil now
sails aboard a company ship, hoping to make a home in
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this new found land. But he will soon find that the ground
along the Indus is an ancient one with daemons and
legends far older than himself. Collects the complete five
issue series.
Sam and Lielet are two new friends living in Ethiopia who
are dealing with the kind of problems that all kids have:
judgemental social cliques, condescending adults,
alienation, and a legendary brain-eating monster of
folklore. Sure, it's not going to be easy, but all they have
to do is live through it.
CREAT THE FUTURE, DESTROY THE PAST. From the
mind of comic book innovator JONATHAN HICKMAN,
comes the exhilarating time-traveling epic, PAX
ROMANA. The creator of THE NIGHTLY NEWS brings
his unique sensibility to science fiction and the result is a
visually stunning look at a new history of the world. PAX
ROMANA tells the tale of 5000 men sent on an
impossible mission to change the past and save the
future. It's the end of the world: Will they succeed, or will
they fail?
The Joker is dead. There is no doubt about that. But
whether Batman finally snapped his scrawny neck or
some other sinister force in Gotham City did the deed is
still a mystery. Problem is, Batman can't remember...
and the more he digs into this labyrinthian case, the
more his mind starts to doubt everything he's
uncovering. So who better to set him straight than... John
Constantine? Problem with that is as much as John
loves a good mystery, he loves messing with people's
heads even more. So with John's "help," the pair will
delve into the sordid underbelly of Gotham as they race
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toward the mind-blowing truth of who murdered The
Joker. BATMAN: DAMNED is a supernatural horror story
told by two of comics' greatest modern creators-a
visceral thrill-ride that proudly puts the "black" in BLACK
LABEL. This new collection includes a sketch gallery and
other bonus features.
Os gêmeos Oto e Ziza nasceram há 500 anos. Sua
imortalidade é um segredo, nem seusamigos mais
íntimos são capazes de imaginar o que fora enterrado
no passado da dupla. Porém o tempo é cíclico, desse
passado, os horrores da antiguidade, hão de retornar
para atormentá-los.
At once an ironic portrayal of contemporary Korea and
an intimate exploration of heartache, alienation, and
nostalgia, this collection of seven short stories has
earned the author widespread critical acclaim. At once
an ironic portrayal of contemporary Korea and an
intimate exploration of heartache, alienation, and
nostalgia, this collection of seven short stories has
earned the author widespread critical acclaim. With
empathy and an overarching melancholy that is at times
tinged with sarcasm but always deeply meaningful, Jung
explores the ambition and chaos of urban life, the lives of
the lost and damaged souls it creates, and the subtle
shades of love found between them.
Those Housewives have been naughty... very naughty.
But they rarely get what's coming to them... until now!
Housewives at Play: Hanky Spanky features another
heaping helping of gorgeous Rebecca art, this time
depicting the Housewives in all sorts of painfully
compromising positions as punishment is meted out... in
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spades! Face it, if you're going to be a pain in the ass,
it's only a time before karma catches up with you... in the
end!
REACHING NEW HEIGHTS ON SOLO FLIGHTS!!!
Sometimes a busy, mature housewife just needs a little
alone time, y'know? Some time to get in touch with
herself... to recharge her batteries. Which sometimes
means draining a few batteries. And a little baby oil. Or
the garden hose. There might be a spatula involved.
Possibly a banana. And what's Mom doing with her
teenage daughter's class photo? From the kitchen to the
laundry room, in the backyard and in the bedroom, and
even at the store, these intimate personal moments are
captured in loving detail in this gallery of sensuously
shaded pencil drawings by Rebecca, who obviously
knows a thing or two (or seven hundred) about XXXrated suburban sexuality.
For three years, millions of eager fans tuned in to watch
new episodes of Nickelodeon's hit animated series
Avatar: The Last Airbender. Ever since, fans have been
hungry for more—and now their wait is finally over! This
volume collects the long-out-of-print, fan-favorite comics
previously published in Nickelodeon Magazine and with
the Airbender DVDs, plus over seventy brand-new
comics pages. That's twenty-six stories set in Airbender
continuity, by a host of top-notch talent, many of whom
worked on the original animated series! * A must-have
for any Airbender fan! * Twenty-six in-continuity stories,
plus bonus content! * The latest release in an ongoing
partnership between Nickelodeon and Dark Horse, to
bring you the very best in Airbender books!
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More classic horror tales written and illustrated by the allstar lineup of Al Feldstein, Wally Wood, Jack Kamen,
Johnny Craig, Joe Orlando, Graham Ingels, and Jack
Davis! Reprinting twenty-four stories from Tales from the
Crypt #23–#28, the inspiration for the hit movie and HBO
series! * Foreword from Gremlins director Joe Dante!
In ancient Sparta, three Helot slaves run for their lives.
Pursuing them are three hundred of their Spartan
masters. KIERON GILLEN (PHONOGRAM, Iron Man),
RYAN KELLY (Local, Saucer Country), and JORDIE
BELLAIRE (THE MANHATTAN PROJECTS, NOWHERE
MEN) join forces to tell a legend for our times. Includes
making of material and annotations.
Seven years before The Amazing Adventures of Kavelier
and Clay, Rick Veitch married the larcenous history of
the comics business to the outrageous themes and
characters of his infamous Brat Pack universe, creating
one of the most startling and uncompromising visions of
the super-hero archetype ever put to paper.
Phineas and Ferb want to get the most out of their
summer by making every day outrageously fun, but
these two best buds aren't content with going to the
beach or camping out. Whether they're building a time
machine, a backyard roller coaster, or the world's largest
drop of water, Danville—and the whole Tri-State Area—will
never be boring again! Unless, of course, scheming big
sister Candace manages to expose their antics and shut
everything down, or worse, if the evil Professor
Doofenshmirtz succeeds in taking over the world! To
keep things rolling, Phineas and Ferb are going to need
the help of their pet platypus Perry, who moonlights as a
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secret agent protecting the city and stopping
Doofenshmirtz in his tracks. Hang out with Phineas &
Ferb on the coolest summer break EVER in this colossal
300-page comics collection!
Anime coming July 2020! You can rent a girlfriend, but
can you buy love? Reeling from a bad breakup, Kazuya
rents the beautiful, polite Chizuru for a date. But rock
bottom might be so much lower than he thought! Chizuru
is much more than the pretty face and sweet demeanor
he thought he’d bargained for… In today’s Japan,
“rental” services can deliver an afternoon with a
“friend,” a “parent,” even a fake girlfriend! After a
staggering betrayal by his girlfriend, hapless freshman
Kazuya gets just desperate enough to give it a try. But
he quickly discovers how complicated it can be to “rent”
an emotional connection, and his new “girlfriend,” who’s
trying to keep her side hustle secret, will panic when she
finds out her real life and Kazuya’s are intertwined in
surprising ways! Family, school, and life all start to go
wrong, too… It’s sweet but naïve boy meets cute but
ruthless girl in this 21st-century manga rom-com!
After crash-landing his fighter plane during World War II,
Warren Williams is taken in and trained by the warrior
monks of the secret temple of Min-Yao. After a Nazi
ambush, Warren returns to Gate City as Doc Unknown, a
mystery man on the side of light in a world being
consumed by darkness. Read as Doc Unknown must
protect Gate City from ruthless gangsters, monstrous
mobsters, possessed museum attractions, evil secret
societies, vampire ninjas, vengeful ghosts, hypnotizing
fish-women, and much more! From Fabian Rangel Jr.
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(Space Riders) and Ryan Cody (The Phantom) come the
pulse-pounding supernatural pulp adventures of DOC
UNKNOWN!
Presents step-by-step instructions on how to draw the
characters of Disney's Phineas and Ferb, including
Perry, Candace, and Phineas.
Presents graphic stories featuring the unique negotiating
skills of Jabba the Hutt, the galaxy's super slimy crime
lord.
Written and illustrated by Jay Fosgitt (Rocket Raccoon &
Groot), Bodie Troll is a rollicking fantasy adventure
celebrating the importance of stalwart friendships and
being true to oneself. Bodie Troll wants to be a fearsome
creature, but in truth he’s downright adorable. Alongside
his best friend Cholly and her Fairy Godmother, Bodie is
up for any challenge, from protecting the village from
spellbound beasts to performing shape-changing theater.
If he’s lucky, he just might scare someone along the
way. A massive original graphic novel, including all
previously published Bodie Troll stories, for fans of all
ages!
Cats Can Fetch is a 16 page adult comic about a
nervous feline boy and a crush on him by an equally shy
canine girl.However, the tables quickly turn when she
lets him in on her secret that just might change the tone
of their encounter¿and future.Included in this printed
copy are unused sketches, character pinups, and guest
artwork of the characters!Comic by Fluff Kevlar
Dick Tracy is Sisyphus, pushing the law boulder up the
hill as he struggles for reason and order in a world with
none. His attempts at law and order are met with crime
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and chaos, in the form of unpredictable and absurd
villains. But Dick Tracy will never give up trying, no
matter the era or incarnation. Join Eisner Award-winning
creator Michael Avon Oeming on a startling case through
time and space!
“THE END OF FOREVER” part one! There is a secret
history to the DC Universe of heroes who have protected
humanity from the shadows since the dawn of time…and
who can live forever. Enter the Immortal Men! The team,
headed by the Immortal Man, has waged a secret war
against the House of Conquest for countless years—but
Conquest has dealt a devastating blow. When their base
of operations, known as the Campus, is savagely
attacked, the Immortal Men must seek out their last
hope—an emerging metahuman known as Caden Park!
Caden’s emerging powers may be able to ensure the
Immortal Men’s survival—but will Conquest get to him
first?
Since it was first published in 2005, Grimm Fairy Tales
has been one of the hottest independent comics on the
market. Featuring some of the most beautiful women in
comics, Grimm Fairy Tales covers have been turning
heads from day one. Collected digitally for the first time
are the covers for the first 50 issues of this landmark
series. With stunning artwork by some of the top artists
in the industry including Al Rio, J. Scott Campbell and
Eric Basuldua, this collector's edition is sure to be a fan
favorite.
Rin is being bullied at his new school, and everyone is a
Yokai...with a dick!This 36-page comic explores the
relationship between a human college student and his
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female classmates.Contains Adult themes including
Women with penis and Male and polyamorous
relationships.
The spotlight falls on GALVATRON, the most enigmatic
(and deadly!) DECEPTICON of all! Driven by destiny,
sculpted by fate, he is the emissary, the harbinger of an
encroaching darkness that will soon envelop the entire
TRANSFORMERS universe!
The polar ice caps have nearly melted away, causing
devastation to coastal cities. Erratic, deadly weather
forces everyone inland, tearing families apart. Earth is
facing its greatest crisisÑand Superman and Batman are
nowhere to be found. Jon Kent and Damian Wayne are
opposite in every way except oneÑthey are the sons of
the WorldÕs Greatest Heroes! To uncover a global
conspiracy, this unlikely dynamic duo will need to learn
to trust each other and work together to save the Earth.
But who is the mysterious Candace? And what secrets
does she hold that could be the key to everything? From
New York Times bestselling author Ridley Pearson
(Kingdom Keepers) and artist Ile Gonzalez comes the
first original graphic novel in an epic three-part series
that follows the Super Sons of Superman and Batman as
they struggle to find their place in a rapidly changing
world!
A step-by-step guide to drawing your favorite DC Super
Heroes and villains! Learn how to draw your favorite
heroes and villains from the DC Universe with this
beginner-friendly kit that includes step-by-step
instructions and a sketch pad. Start off by mastering the
techniques for drawing ten DC characters—Batman,
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Superman, Wonder Woman, Green Lantern, Flash,
Joker, Aquaman, Catwoman, Supergirl, and Harley
Quinn. And then progress to including them in DCinspired scenes of your own creation.
Rural crime is a fast growing area of interest among
scholars in criminology. From studies of agricultural
crime in Australia, to violence against women in
Appalachia America, to poaching in Uganda, to land theft
in Brazil -- the criminology community has come to
recognize that crime manifests itself in rural localities in
ways that both conform to and challenge conventional
theory and research. For the first time, Rural Criminology
brings together contemporary research and conceptual
considerations to synthesize rural crime studies from a
critical perspective. This book dispels four rural crime
myths, challenging conventional criminological theories
about crime in general. It also examines both the
historical development of rural crime scholarship, recent
research and conceptual developments. The third
chapter recreates the critical in the rural criminology
literature through discussions of three important topics:
community characteristics and rural crime, drug use,
production and trafficking in the rural context, and
agricultural crime. Never before has rural crime been
examined comprehensively, using any kind of theoretical
approach, whether critical or otherwise. Rural
Criminology does both, pulling together in one short
volume the diverse array of empirical research under the
theoretical umbrella of a critical perspective. This book
will be of interest to those studying or researching in the
fields of rural crime, critical criminology and sociology.
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America's favorite family of superheroes finally returns,
courtesy of legendary comics scribe Mark Waid
(Kingdom Come, The Flash)! The Incredibles face
terrifying new villains...and friendly new neighbors, all
while Mr. Incredible hides a troubling secret from his
costumed clan.
A lavishly illustrated European import that goes behind
the scenes of a nineteenth century London feminist
witches' coven.' - The Face As a special bonus, this
expanded version of Young Witches includes extra
pages of sizzling, explicit sex action created especially
for this edition!'
Disney Phineas and Ferb Colossal Comics CollectionJoe
Books Ltd
Mya and Janet work at a local coffee shop where they
get into all kinds of naughty situations! But can they go
beyond the occasional fling and be something more?Cup
O' Love is a sexy webcomic with Sugar, Cream and
everything Obscene!(Contains adult themes and NSFW
content)
A biographical tale that follows Hollywood revolutionary
Rod Serling's rise to fame in the Golden Age of
Television, and his descent into his own personal
Twilight Zone.
He told me to settle. He asked what was wrong with me.
He called me an easy target. That was within minutes
when I first met Caden Banks. I labeled him an *sshole,
but he was more than that. Arrogant. Smug. Alpha. He
was also to-die-for gorgeous, and my stepbrother's
fraternity brother. Okay, yes I was a little naive, a tad bit
socially awkward, and the smallest amount of stalker-ish,
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but if Caden Banks thought he could tell me what to do,
he had another thing coming. I came to college with
daydreams about being with my stepbrother, but what if I
fell for the anti-stepbrother instead? *Stand-alone novel
The most loathsome character in the galaxy oozes
through this collection of four short stories. The Gaar
Suppoon Hit Jabba finds himself bartering with Garr
Suppoon, rumored to be an absolute demon at the
negotiating table. There's a valuable lesson to be
learned here: in a deal with the demon, you can always
refuse. In a deal with Jabba, it's not advised. The Hunger
of Princess Nampi Jabba has an old saying: if you can't
beat 'em, buy 'em out And that's just what he attempts to
do when he encounters an unexpected nemesis on his
journey through the galaxy. But he may have to part with
something more personal than his precious spice if he's
going to close this deal The Dynasty Trap Jabba has a
hot freighter on his hands and he's looking to unload it,
quickly and discreetly. Enter Cabrool Nuum, a secondhand ship trader whose reputation for discretion is as
long as his many years in the business. Unfortunately for
Jabba, the years seem to have caught up with Cabrool,
and his murderous offspring have taken advantage of the
old man's dotage, just as they plan to take advantage of
Jabba's impending arrival Betrayal Everyone hopes to
get a big break someday, move up to the top seat in their
line of work. But when that line of work is intergalactic
crime, you've got to make your own breaks. Bib Fortuna,
Jabba's loyal lieutenant, has plotted a slave revolt
against the Hurt. We've seen how Jabba handles
negotiations -- now we'll see how he handles Betrayal.
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This book chronicles key contemporary developments in
the social scientific study of various types of male-tofemale abuse in rural places and suggests new
directions in research, theory, and policy. The main
objective of this book is not to simply provide a dry
recitation of the extant literature on the abuse of rural
women in private places. To be sure, this material is
covered, but rural women’s experiences of crimes of the
powerful like genocidal rape and corporate violence
against female employees are also examined. Written by
a celebrated expert on the subject, this book considers
woman abuse in a broad context, covering forms of
violence such as physical and sexual assault, coercive
control genocidal rape, abortion bans, forced pregnancy,
and corporate forms of violence. It offers a broad
research agenda, that examines the multidimensional
nature of violence against rural women. Drawing on
decades of work in the shelter movement, with activist
organizations, and doing government research,
DeKeseredy punctuates the book with stories and voices
of perpetrators and survivors of abuse. Additionally, what
makes this book unique is that it focuses on the plight of
rural women around the world and it introduces a
modified version of Liz Kelly’s original continuum of
sexual violence. An accessible and compelling read, this
book will appeal to students and scholars of criminology,
sociology, women’s studies, cultural studies, policing,
geography and all those interested in learning about the
abuse women face in rural areas. Walter S. DeKeseredy
is Anna Deane Carlson Endowed Chair of Social
Sciences, Director of the Research Center on Violence,
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and Professor of Sociology at West Virginia University.
He has published 26 books, over 100 refereed journal
articles, and 90 scholarly book chapters on issues such
as woman abuse, rural criminology, and criminological
theory.
Follows the adventures of little dead girl as she copes
with such events as a dark side tea party and a meeting
with the "toof hairy."
While mainstream comics have graced newsstands
since the 1930s, there has long been an underground
comics scene brewing deep beneath the surface.
Underground comic books (which took the name
“comix,” using the “x” to signify their adult nature)
erupted in the 1960s as a reaction to ultraconservative
and patriotic comics produced by the large corporations
that featured characters like Captain America and
Superman. Bored with moralistic tales, artists such as
Robert Crumb, creator of Zap Comix and Fritz the Cat;
and Gilbert Shelton, creator of The Fabulous Furry Freak
Brothers, produced a new and revolutionary style, freely
attacking politicians, the war in Vietnam, and corporate
America. Comix is an homage to both the motivation and
the talent of the artists working then and now in the
genre. Beautifully illustrated throughout with original
artworks from the likes of R. Crumb, Denis Kitchen, and
Gilbert Shelton, the book graphically expresses a range
of attitudes on topics ranging from sex, drugs, and rock
‘n’ roll to politics, big business, and women’s liberation.
This is the first book to explore the artwork and
countercultural legacy of comix, key events in the history
of this medium, and biographies of its most influential
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artists and writers.
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